
Falcon Heights City Council Workshop 
 

City Hall 
2077 W Larpenteur Ave. 

6:30 p.m. 
 
 

AGENDA 
Wednesday, May 7, 2014 

     
 

1) Discussion relating to a multi-year Police 
partnership/contract with St. Anthony. 
 

2) Continued discussion on future staffing. (No 
Attachments) 

 
3) Continued discussion regarding the City’s possible 

adoption of a PACE program through the St. Paul Port 
Authority 

 
 
If you have a disability and need accommodation in order to attend 
this meeting, please notify City Hall 48 hours in advance between the 
hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. at 651-792-7600.  We will be happy to 
help. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 





                                                                                                         
  
          Council Workshop Staff Report 

          
      The City That Soars! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Meeting Date  May 7, 2014 
Agenda Item Workshop 1  

Attachment Letter from St Anthony City Manager 
Mark Casey 

 
Submitted By Bart Fischer, City Administrator 

Item Discussion relating to a multi-year Police partnership/contract with St Anthony. 

Description 
 

Recently, discussions have taken place between representatives of Falcon Heights, 
Lauderdale and St Anthony relating to the Police Services Contract that is up for 
approval this year. 
 
Because of the longstanding relationship with St Anthony and the quality service 
the Police Department provides, conversation has revolved around the possibility of 
approving a long-term, multi-year contract with the SAPD for Police Services. 
 
Staff would like to discuss this option with Council.  In addition, the City Manager 
of St Anthony Mark Casey will be present to answer any questions 
Councilmembers may have regarding operation of the Police Department and the 
mutually beneficial partnership between the cities. 

Budget Impact N/A 

Attachment(s) - Letter from St Anthony City Manager Mark Casey 

Action(s) 
Requested 

Discussion 

Families, Fields and Fair 
__________________________ 









                                                                                                         
  
          Council Workshop Staff Report 

          
      The City That Soars! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Meeting Date  May 7, 2014 
Agenda Item Workshop 3  

Attachment -PACE Brochure 
-SPPA PACE Agreement with City of 

Oakdale 
Submitted By Bart Fischer, City Administrator 

Item Continued discussion regarding the City’s possible adoption of a PACE program 
through the St. Paul Port Authority 

Description 
 

At the April City Council Workshop, Jeremy Kallin presented information on the St. 
Paul Port Authority’s (SPPA) Property Assessed Clean Energy Program (PACE) 
and how the City could partner with the SPPA for implementation of the program 
in Falcon Heights. 
 
Attached is a brochure and example agreement between the SPPA and the City of 
Oakdale that was recently approved. 
 
Staff is asking Council to continue discussing this item and provide direction on 
whether or not it is something staff should continue to pursue at this time. 

Budget Impact N/A 

Attachment(s) -PACE Brochure 
-SPPA PACE Agreement with City of Oakdale 

Action(s) 
Requested 

Discussion 

Families, Fields and Fair 
__________________________ 
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